
Meeting Schedule for May 2020
Subject to change Last amended: 17 April 2020

Public Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 46 of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act 1987 that meetings of the Council will be held as follows, during the month of May 2020. 

In the interest of the health of the community and in line with the current COVID-19 epidemic notice the following 
meetings will be held by video conference and live streamed via social media (unless public excluded). In the event 
that the live streaming fails, a video recording or written summary will be published as soon as practicable on the 
QLDC website (LGOIMA S47A).

Infrastructure Committee – To be held by video conference on Thursday 7 May 2020 at 10.00am.

Wānaka Community Board – To be held by video conference on Thursday 14 May 2020 at 10.00am.

Community & Services Committee – To be held by video conference on Thursday 21 May 2020 at 10.00am.

Appeals Subcommittee – To be held by video conference on Thursday 21 May 2020 at 1.00pm.
This meeting will be held with the public excluded, pursuant to Section 7(2)(g) and Section 7(2)(i) of the Local 
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.

Hearing of Submissions on the Dog Control Bylaw 2020 and Dog Control Policy 2020 – To be held by video 
conference on Friday 22 May 2020 at 10.00am.

Hearing of Submissions on the Annual Plan 2020-2021 – To be held by video conference on Thursday 28 May 
2020 at 10.00am.

Meeting dates, times and venues are subject to change. All of the above meetings are open to the public. Some 
meetings may have items of business that will be discussed with the public excluded, as set out by the Local 
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.

Mike Theelen
CHIEF EXECUTIVE

Dog Registration for 2020/2021
The invoices for the 2020/2021 registration period for all registered dogs will be sent out shortly.

To ensure you receive an accurate invoice, please update your dog’s details and any recent changes to
your mailing address, by calling 03 441 0499 or emailing services@qldc.govt.nz.

A link to the current fixed fees can be found at the QLDC website:
www.qldc.govt.nz/services/animal-control/register-your-dog#dog-registration-fees.

Please be advised all dog registrations will expire on 30 June 2020.
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